
This touring show was 

commissioned by Central England 

Quakers in response to the 

increasing influence of military 

values in everyday life, especially in 

our schools (ex-Education Minister 

Michael Gove’s professed wish to 

see a ‘military ethos’ in all schools). 

As has been demonstrated recently 

by Gove’s successor, Nicky Morgan, this policy is still being pursued 

and if anything, is being ‘upped’.  

Over the Top focuses on the dilemma created when two contrasting 

points of view over the role of the military in our schools clash and 

come to a head-on confrontation.  
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Tuesday 24 March 2015, 5pm - 7pm 

Friends Meeting House, Euston Road, London NW1 2BJ 

www.peacewww.peacewww.peacewww.peace-education.org.ukeducation.org.ukeducation.org.ukeducation.org.uk    

Please pre-book.  Entrance free, donations welcome.  

Contact Matt to secure your free place  

education@paxchristi.org.uk   0208 203 4884 


